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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:29 PM on 15 Jun 2018 from Mrs Emma Ives.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Glebe Farm Boddington Road Claydon Banbury OX17 1TD 

	Proposal:
	Formation of inland waterways marina with ancillary facilities building, car parking, access and associated landscaping including the construction of a new lake 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Emma Ives

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Threeways End, Main Street, Claydon, Banbury OX17 1EZ



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The lanes north of Claydon are single track. We already have issues with HGVs ignoring signage and coming through the village - they then get stuck and have to back up half a mile around blind bends. If there's more traffic because of a marina (both during construction and during use), it will only add to the risk of a nasty accident.

In addition, the new marina would reduce the habitat for wildlife, we have hedgehogs, red kite, buzzards, sparrowhawks, goldcrests, long tailed tits, bullfinches, bats, deer, badgers and more living here.

Nor do we have any public facilities that boat owners are likely to expect and require - there is no shop, pub or toilets in Claydon and no public transport.



This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

